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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 36th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of United States of America, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan

Madam President

The delegation of the Republic of South Sudan thanks and appreciates the delegation of the United states of America for the National Report.

South Sudan wishes to recommend the following: 
1- Redoubling efforts by the US Government in addressing issues of racial disparities in the criminal justice system.
2-  To ensure an environment in which immigrant human rights defenders can do their work freely, without threat of immigration detention and deportation. 
3- To continue implement the Project Safe Neighborhoods (PSN), bringing together law enforcement and the communities they serve to reduce violent crime and make neighborhoods safer.



We wish the United State of America  all the best and successful review. 
I thank you 
09 November  2020
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